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24th Feby. 80.

My dear Sir,

By Official letter

of the 18th November last from

Mur Department, I was advised

trat on the 15th of that month

the Post Office Inspector at

Toronto had been instructed

to open a new Port Office

on Cockburn Island, one of

the Manitoulin Group, under

the

W. H. Griffin, Esq.

Deputy Post Master General

Ottawa
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